
	

The	Third	Talk®		
A	Critical	and	Necessary	Conversation	Made	Easy	

The	exposure	of	our	young	people	to	explicit	adult	content	is	a	health	challenge	
we	are	just	beginning	to	understand.	John	Van	Arnam	has	been	protecting	
children	from	viewing	this	content	for	over	20	years.	He	brings	his	psychology	
education,	counseling	and	years	of	speaking	and	talking	with	parents	and	their	
kids	to	families	across	the	United	States	in	a	family-friendly	atmosphere.	
	
We	encourage	parents	to	bring	their	kids	to	this	important	discussion.	We	also	
encourage	caregivers	and	families	from	other	charter	schools	to	attend.	

Pizza	and	snacks	will	be	available.	
	
The	Third	Talk	Presentation	will	be	held	on	April	23,	2024,	6:00-7:30	pm	at	

ArtSpace	Charter	School	in	Asheville,	North	Carolina.	
Hosted	by:	

	

RSVP HERE 
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